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New Members 
In the month of October we signed up 4 new members. They are Damie Long who was sponsored by 
Michelle Phillips; Beverly Fisher was sponsored by Bill Alter; Nathan McCoy & Clinton Joslyn were 
sponsored by LA Sexton.   We would like to welcome these new members to the Lodge and look 
forward to seeing you at club functions.   

Veterans Day 
Veterans Day is Sunday November 11th this year.  With this bulletin we have enclosed a list of our 
members who have served in the military.  All of us at the Lodge want to “Thank You” for your service 
to our country.    
 

Elks National Foundation 
October and November are campaign months for National Foundation.  ENF is the financial 
benefactor for most of the charitable programs that the Elks do.  It also provides financial assistance 
to our Lodge for programs like our movie nights and dictionary program.  For $10.00 a year, you too 
can become a member.  Just ask any officer at the Lodge.        

 
Looking back 125 years! 

In September of 1950, Harry Caray, then broadcaster for the St. Louis Cardinals, attended a men’s 
stag and answered questions from the members present.  As printed in the October edition of “The 
Antlers” Nick Schramm stated that “Our last stag was a pipperoo!”   Gabby Street was originally 
scheduled to make the trip with Harry Caray but had to change his plans at the last minute.   
 

NOVEMBER BIRTHDAYS 
5th Jim Costello                                                                                                                      7th Dan Ells            
8th Tom Engberg                                                                                                       9th Tom White, PER    
11th Dick Seager                                                                                                   12th Jennifer Overberg 
13th Jim Dodge, PER                                                                                                   18th Perk Gerdner 
26th Jeff Johnson, Loyal Knight                                                                         
                             

NOVEMBER 9TH DINNER  
SOCIAL HOUR 5:00 – DINNER 6:30 – $6.50 

 

On Friday the 9th we will be serving Baked Ham & Turkey Breasts.  Please plan to attend and bring a 
prospective new member or friend.  We strongly request that if you are planning to attend, please call in a 
reservation so we can make sure we have plenty of food available.  A covered dish is always appreciated.   
 

WE NEED YOU! ---WORK DAYS AT THE LODGE 
TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 13TH  &  SATURDAY, DECEMBER 1ST 

STARTING AT 9 AM 
 We will be  working on our floor, painting, cleaning the basement and many other 

chores. If you can help, come join us!  



 
MARK YOUR CALENDAR 

OUR NEXT 125TH CELEBRATION MEETING 
The Celebration planning meeting will on Thursday, November 15th starting at 6:30pm before the regular Elks 
Lodge meeting.  
All chairpersons -  
          if you cannot attend, please email an update on your progress at dana.johnston@drakehs.com .  
There are many committees that will need to be worked on, no matter how much or little you can help - please 
volunteer! Please leave a message at the Elks with your name and phone number if you can help or you can just 
join us on November 15th at the Elks Lodge. 
 

..........DON'T FORGET TO SELL YOUR CHRISTMAS RAFFLE TICKETS!....... 
 
 
 
 


